
 

MAY 11, 2021 

 The Board of County Commissioners met at 9:00 a.m., May 11, 2021 in a regular meeting.  The advance public notice 

of the meeting was posted at 3:04 p.m., May 7, 2021 in prominent view in the office of the County Clerk, the office of the 

County Commissioners, the first-floor bulletin board in the Garfield County Courthouse, and the outside Bulletin Board, Enid, 

Oklahoma.  Present: Reese Wedel, Chairman; Marc Bolz, Vice-Chairman; James Simunek, Member and Vicki Hutcheson, 

Deputy.  Absent: Lorraine Legere, Garfield County Clerk, Secretary. 

The Chairman lead the Commissioners meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Pursuant to an official notice to bidders requesting sealed bids, the Board of County Commissioner’s opened bid for 

Re-Bid #21-16. Bid was read by the Deputy Clerk for Garfield County’s requirements for Hunter Rural Fire Department Grass 

Rig Bed. Bid received are as follows: 

      Bid #21-16 

   Blanchat MFG Harper, Ks  $138,514.00    

Bolz moved to accept the only bid and carry over for further study and consideration to be awarded at a later date. Aye: 

Wedel, Bolz and Simunek.  Nay:  None. 

 With no further business to come before the Board, Simunek made the motion for the Board to adjourn to meet May 

17, 2021.  Aye: Wedel, Bolz and Simunek.  Nay:  None. 

************************************************* 


